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28th February 2022 

 

Customer Advisory  

Re: Russia-Ukraine Situation 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

HMM has been closely monitoring Russia-Ukraine situation and due to the ongoing escalation of 

military conflict and operational risks in concerned areas, we have decided to temporarily suspend 

booking to St. Petersburg, Russia with immediate effect until further notice. 

 

 To St. Petersburg, Russia (W/B Only) : Temporary booking suspension 

 

Please also be advised that in case of any shipment already on board, we will make sure to deliver all 

to St. Petersburg as planned accordingly, so feel free to contact our local representatives or relevant 

teams if you have any inquiry or requirement on your cargo already on the way to St. Petersburg. 

 

We will continue to monitor the development and keep you informed of any update in a timely manner. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

HMM Co., Ltd 


